
 
 

 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

By decision of the Ministry of Migration and Asylum the temporary protection 

status of displaced persons from Ukraine is extended. 

By decision of the Minister of Migration and Asylum, Mr. Notis Mitarakis, the validity 

of the temporary protection status for displaced persons from Ukraine in our 

country is extended. 

The temporary extension as defined by the ministerial decision (ΑΔΑ: ΡΠ1146ΜΔΨΟ-

ΩΙ4) has a duration of six (6) months and specifically from March 4, 2023, to 

September 4, 2023, with the possibility of automatic extension for a period of 

additional six (6) months, i.e., from September 4, 2023, to March 4, 2024. 

It is noted that there is an information portal for Ukrainian displaced persons, who 

have arrived in our country, on the website of the Ministry of Migration and Asylum 

(https://migration.gov.gr/ukraine/) for their detailed information, the page is 

translated in Ukrainian, Greek and English. 

 

https://eur05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fmigration.gov.gr%2Fukraine%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cd.spyropoulou%40migration.gov.gr%7Cdd9e0aad272c46a46f0a08db0b427035%7C6e9ca13137e347e0b65430b7b0757a68%7C0%7C0%7C638116152191972026%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=DjahdyGbTLbl9tgVvT5%2FcehgsZ45nMudakDCFTcTaPQ%3D&reserved=0

